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Comment:

As a Property Manager in Michigan our company values our residents and wants to help those that are in need.
Delaying the eviction process will cause a huge issue and a burden on landlords and residents that we provide
a quiet comfortable living environment for. Our company has invested so much money in our community and
proceeding with this could possibly cause loss of employment for people like myself invested in my career as a
property manager.



